Summer Term 2021 After School Clubs and Activities - Year 4

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are pleased to inform you about the after school clubs and activities that have been arranged for your Year 4 child to take part in should they wish to. These will take place at the end of the school day; please see below for further details about how to book, dates, times and collection points.

Your child will go directly from their class to their club so you will only need to collect them once their club or activity has finished. For Year 4 children, all clubs finish at 4:30pm and children will be dismissed from the Main Hall Please can we ask that you consider social distancing whilst collecting children from clubs.

If your child is to make their own way home, please inform the club leader when you book their place.

As shared previously, clubs will be run for each year group bubble, to prevent the risk of cross-contamination. Because of the current Covid 19 guidance, we will continue to hold all of our clubs externally, making use of our school's undercover external areas if weather conditions challenge us. Each of the after school clubs will begin immediately after school and run until 4.30pm in the main building and 4.20pm in the early years building. This will enable any adult with children attending clubs in both buildings ample time to collect.

Unfortunately, in the event of the club leader being absent, we will be unable to run the club. We will contact you by 11am on the day of the club in this instance.

The club for our Year 4 pupils is as follows: -

```
<u>Simons Soccer School: Mondays from 3.20 - 4.30pm</u> on the following dates: - 26<sup>th</sup> Apr, (no club 3<sup>rd</sup> May) 10<sup>th</sup> May 17<sup>th</sup> May & 24<sup>th</sup> May (4 weeks)
Half term
(7<sup>th</sup> June -no club) 14<sup>th</sup> June, 21<sup>st</sup> June, 28<sup>th</sup> June, 5<sup>th</sup> July & 12<sup>th</sup> July (5 weeks)
```

This club will take place on the muga with collection from the main reception door.

To book this club please contact Ben Simons on 07919 360222 or email simonssoccerschools@hotmail.co.uk If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium funding, please make contact with the club provider by telephone.

With thanks, Melanie Powell - Administrator Penny Hackworthy - Deputy Head Teacher